
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

OUR COMMITTEE 

The committee usually meets on the first Monday of the month. All parents, whether a member of the 

committee or not, are welcome at these meetings. 

The committee is responsible for the overall planning and organisation of the Parent Network and 

consists of the following positions: 

• President 

• Vice President 

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 

• Publicity Officer 

• General members 

Election of committee members takes place at the AGM. Nominations are accepted at the AGM or 

throughout the year at monthly meetings. 

 

PARENT NETWORK EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE FOR 2022 

The Annual General Meeting of the Parent Network was held on Monday 8 November 2021. 

We are pleased to announce the Executive Committee of the DLS Parent Network for 2022 is: 

President  Meagan Selkirk 

Secretary  Kirsten Bell 

Treasurer  Lynda Exell 

General Committee Members  Kym Gardiner 

 Melanie Krom 

 Sarah Moore 

 Letecya Stacey 

 Sonya Ryan 

 Patricia Van Buynder 

 

2022 YEAR LEVEL REPRESENTATIVES 

Thank you to the following parents who have volunteered to take on the important roles of 

Year Level Representatives for 2022:  

Year 5   Melanie Krom and Sam Mutimer 

Year 6   Lou Harris 

Year 7  Jessica Marchesani and Sam Mutimer 

Year 8   Patricia Van Buynder 

Year 9   Bron Kenworthy 

Year 10   Glynn Mayne and Sarah Moore 

Year 11   James McEniry 

Year 12  VACANT* 

 

PARENT NETWORK CONTACT 

Mrs Meagan Selkirk, President 

Email: parentnetwork@delasalle.vic.edu.au  
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